
 
 

Daliana Coban 

Director, Regulatory Applications           Telephone: 416.542.2627 

and Business Support        Facsimile:  416.542.3024 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited       

14 Carlton Street         regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com 

Toronto, ON M5B 1K5        www.torontohydro.com    

  

  

  

 

 

 

March 11, 2020 

 

via RESS 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

PO Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: EB-2018-0165, Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”), 2020-2024 Custom 

Incentive Rate-setting (“Custom IR”) Application – Request for Extension re Cost Claims 
 

 

The OEB’s Decision and Rate Order dated February 20, 2020 directed intervenors to submit their cost 

claims by March 5, 2020, and Toronto Hydro to file any cost claims objections by March 12, 2020. 

Several intervenors filed their cost claims after the March 5 deadline, including one intervenor who filed 

a claim this afternoon. In order to conduct a full review of the claims and, if necessary, prepare written 

submissions, Toronto Hydro requests an extension to file any objections by March 18, 2020. Should 

intervenors wish to reply to Toronto Hydro’s objection(s), if any are filed, Toronto Hydro would support 

a corresponding extension of their deadline to March 25, 2020.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.  

Respectfully, 
 

 
 

Daliana Coban 

Director, Regulatory Applications and Business Support 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited  

 
cc: Lawrie Gluck, OEB Case Manager 

       Michael Millar, OEB Counsel  

Parties of Record 

Amanda Klein, Toronto Hydro 

Charles Keizer, Torys LLP 
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